
Floating Raft STEM Challenge 

 

Dear Parents,  

Next Thursday we are having our World Book Day combined with our Science focus. As 

part of the day we are asking the children to design, make, investigate and amend a 

raft that will float on water whilst carrying a load. 

 

 

 

The raft able to carry the most gummy bears, without it sinking will be the winner! 

Please bring your rafts to school on Thursday where it will be tested in school on during 

lunchtime. The winning raft will be the one that holds the most gummy bears without it 

sinking.  

The winner will receive a prize and be announced during our Friday Celebration 

Assembly next week. 

We look forward to seeing all your designs. 

 

The Northbrook Team. 


